



## Mullion C P School

Willis Vean, Mullion, Cornwall, TR12 7DF Tel: 01326 240585

secretary@mullion-ji.cornwall.sch.uk

18th May 2020

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

I hope that you and your families are all safe and well.

You will have heard a great deal about schools returning. At Mullion CP School and throughout the Trust everyone is working hard to make plans for the date when we return.

I am sure that you have many questions about this. You will soon receive the plans we are putting in place and will be able to decide for yourselves if you wish to take up a place.

You will be aware that staff have been working on a rota that has meant some teachers working in school through the school holidays. With half term in a couple of weeks, some staff will take their break this week. This will allow them to support the hub over half term and be ready when and if we return. This may mean that there is less work posted on the website.

Please take time to have a break from home schooling over the half term (May 25 to June 1st).

I must stress that our plans on making any return to school is in line with government guidance and as safe as it possibly can be.

Thank you for your patience and support on this matter.

Regards

Billute

**Duncan Ratcliffe**